
On Thursday we celebrated the 80  anniversary of VE Day with
a special assembly and some learning in class- or, if you are in
Reception- outside having a VE Day picnic! What a great way to
celebrate! Everyone looked great in their red, white and blue!
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Year 6 have been working incredibly hard in the run up to their
SATs. We have been so impressed by their attitude towards their
learning and they are more than ready to shine next week. They
have a lot to look forward to, starting with a zoom call with a
premiership footballer and a games/ sports afternoon with
Sportacus coaches on Friday.
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What is happening next week? 

All the very best of luck to Year 6 for their SATs next week. Year 6
children, please come to school at 8.30am for your Daily Mile and
second breakfast. We will open the gate for you at 8.30am, so no
need to buzz. 

Year 2 have their trip the The Ragged School Museum on Monday,
to learn about the Victorians. 

Reception are heading out to Woodlands Farm on Friday for a fun
day learning about nature. 

We have our family Pancake Breakfast on Friday- see below for
details!

Important Information From the Office

Year 1  Parents: Please give permission for the trip on WEDUC.
Music: Please make payments for the Summer Term music lessons on Parent Portal- this is now overdue. 
Clubs: If your circumstances have changed and your child is no longer coming to their club, please let Vikki
know so we can fill the space from the long waiting list! 



Attendance 
It’s a tie between year 4 and year 5! Well done for no lost learning

time this week! 

Important Dates

Pancake breakfast!

Friday 16th May 

Our first F@B event of the Summer Term will
be a pancake breakfast, taking place on 16th

May 2025. To book your space please get
your tickets here;

We look forward to seeing you there at
8.15am.

Pancake Breakfast
Tickets

The Daily Mile

We use our beautiful school grounds to support the
children’s mental and physical health by doing The

Daily Mile on the days that we don’t do PE. Have a look
at the website to find out all about it! Link below: 

The Daily Mile

https://thedailymile.co.uk/

